VIRGINIA: IN THE JUVENILE AND DOMESTIC RELATIONS DISTRICT
COURT OF THE CITY OF VIRGINIA BEACH

ORDER

Upon consideration of the health and safety of court personnel and the general public, it
is

ORDERED pursuant to §16.1-69.35(5), the Clerk’s Office shall be closed December 17,
2021 and will reopen December 27, 2021.

All cases are hereby continued with the exception Department of Human Services
emergency hearings, arraignments and bond/detention hearings for incarcerated juvenile and
adult defendants. The court will operate one duty docket to conduct said hearings.

All previously issue preliminary protective orders shall remain in effect and all protective
order hearings shall be heard on December 27, 2021.

All counsel and GALS’s are requested to notify parties of this order.

Litigants shall be notified of their new court dates by the Clerk’s office.

ENTERED: December 17, 2021
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